Borski, Jennifer - DNR

From: Kirchner, Karen <kirchner.karen@epa.gov>

Sent: Friday, March 6, 2020 9:38 AM

To: Borski, Jennifer - DNR

Cc: Krueger, Thomas; Kondreck, Cheryl; Thompson, Robert A.
Subject: N.W. Mauthe Superfund Site RPM transfer

Hi Jennifer,

This email is to notify you that the management of the N.W. Mauthe superfund site located in Appleton, Outagamie
County, Wisconsin is being transferred to a new RPM. The new RPM for this site is:

Cheryl Kondreck

Superfund & Emergency Management Division
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
77 West Jackson Boulevard, SR-6J

Chicago, lllinois 60604

312-353-4872

Kondreck.Cheryl@epa.gov

| held a transition meeting with Cheryl yesterday and brought her up to speed with the latest site developments. It has
been a pleasure working with you on this site and | hope our paths cross again. Best wishes on this site and your future
endeavors.

Karen Kirchner

Chief, Remedial Response Section 1

Superfund & Emergency Management Division
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5
77 West Jackson Boulevard, SR-6J

Chicago, lllinois 60604

312.353.4669




